
Dear Representatives,  

 

Please vote do pass on SB 2050. This bill will provide more funding for smaller libraries that have not 

qualified for state funding in the past. Not having state funding puts small libraries at risk of having to 

close because of a lack of funding.  Please vote to pass SB 2050. 

 

Respectfully Submitted,  

 

Cindy Aaser 

Director Hazen Public Library  


